
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday 29th October 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

Wyken Croft PTA have now registered as a charity with Amazon Smile! This means that you can help us to raise 

money whilst you spend and it is at no extra cost to you!  

We would really appreciate it if you could help us raise money by following a few easy steps!  

When you use your Amazon account please log on through Amazon Smile. 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ 

  
Underneath the usual search bar you will see Supporting: plus the name of a charity. Amazon will select this for 

you! However, you can choose the charity you support. If you click on the drop down arrow, it will show you 

which charity you are supporting and give you the option to change. You can then search for Wyken Croft PTA.  

It is such a simple way of raising funds and would really appreciate it if you could support us!  

 

Thanks for all your continued support 

 

Wyken Croft PTA  
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